New Year's celebrated the fun way in Unalaska

by Mike Barber

On December 31, 1994, 165
people saw the New Year in with-
out the influence of drugs and al-
cohol. This is the second year in a
row this “Celebration of Sobriety™
has been held at the Marco ROller
rink in Unalaska.

Wendy and Todd Hoppe with
the Bristol Bay Cellular Partner-

ship sang and layed a wide spec-
trum of music that had people
rocking and rolling and line danc-
ing to the “tunes.”

There was no lack of food with
the main coursesof turkey and
ham and non-alcoholic beverages
furnished by the sponsors of this
event and dishes brought in by the
community!!!

This event was sponsored by
the Qawalangin Tribal Council,

Aleutian/Pribilof Islands Associa-
tion and the Ballyhoo Lions Club.
This was a fantastic family/
community event. We rang in the
New Year sober and woke up New
Years Day with a clear mind.
Thanks to everyone who
helped and attended. Let's do it

again next year!!!
Editor’s Note: Qawalangin

Tribe of Unalaska is an AFN So-
briety Movement charter member.



